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December 5-6, 2018

Dear Parents,

December has arrived, and our Preschool elves have been busy in Santa’s Workshop and the Kringle Cookie Café!  We are all having fun reading Christmas stories and decorating our room for this special holiday!  Show and Tell is off to a good start and the children are excited to bring in a special item to share on their Snack Day!
Here are a few reminders: 
1. Please continue to send in winter coats, snow pants, boots, hats and mittens every day.  A separate bag for winter gear makes it easy for us to keep everything together throughout the day!

2. Our Christmas Parties will be on Thursday, December 20 and Friday December 21.  The party food sign-up sheets will be posted early next week.

3. ELCM will be closed on December 24 and 25 and December 31 and January 1 for Christmas and New Year.  We will be open for Extended Care only on December 26, 27 and 28.

As always, please feel free to email me with any questions at elcmpreschool1@gmail.com
Thank you for sharing your little ones with us!

Linda Erb and Laurie Curless

